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STATE SHERIFFS LOOK FOR RECENTLY RELEASED MCCC INMATE 

HONOLULU – Inmate Randy Marez was released on probation from the Maui Community 
Correctional Center on December 12.  It was later determined that Marez should have been 
detained because of a pending probation violation charge. State Sheriffs were notified.  The 
Department of Public Safety is investigating the circumstances surrounding the release. 

The 36-year-old Marez is 5’11” tall and weighs 170 lbs.  He has brown hair and brown eyes. 

If you see him, please call 911 or Sheriff Dispatch at 586-1352.  

# # # 

We were made aware of the erroneous release today (2/25) and acted on it immediately by 
deploying the Sheriff Fugitive Unit to search for Morauski, without alerting him.  When current 
leads dried up we notified the public to solicit tips that could help with the search. 
 
Media Contact: 
Toni Schwartz 
Public Information Officer 
Hawaii Department of Public Safety 
Office: 808-587-1358 
Cell: 808-683-5507 
Toni.E.Schwartz@hawaii.gov  
http://hawaii.gov/psd/  
 
 

mailto:Toni.E.Schwartz@hawaii.gov
http://hawaii.gov/psd/

